21st January 2025

Market Announcement

Re: Change in Office of External Auditor

Pacific Green Industries (Fiji) Limited (PGI) wishes to announce a change in its external auditor.

At our Annual General Meeting held in June 2024, PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC) was reappointed
as PGI’s external auditor for the financial year ending December 31, 2024. However, in November
2024, PwC informed PGI that its local network would transition to Grant Thornton, effective
December 7, 2024.

PwC has assured PGI that this transition will not affect the quality of their services. The same
engagement team will continue to work with clients, maintaining the high standards of service and
professionalism that PGI has consistently experienced.

The PGI Board of Directors has accepted this transition and recognizes the dedication and expertise
demonstrated by the audit team over the years. PGI remains committed to upholding transparency,
accountability, and adherence to best practices in financial reporting, ensuring no disruption to our
stakeholders.

For further information, please contact us at (679) 6500055, email: pacificgreen@connect.com.fj

By order of the Board of Directors

Chairman
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